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Woodley Park News 

Beach Drive closure. NPS reports that the closed portion of Beach Dr will reopen "on 
or about August 28." At that time, the section from Tilden St to Joyce Rd will close. 
Details here. 

Mark your calendars for WPCA's fall meeting featuring Scott Einberger discussing his 
book, A History of Rock Creek Park: Wilderness and Washington, DC. Wednesday 
November 1, 7:30 pm at Stanford. 

The Tregaron Conservancy website has announced several fall events. 

The District Department of Transportation has a new photo archive website, DDOT 
Back In Time. The searchable online archive contains more than 2000 images and 
other materials dating back to the early 1900's. Did you know that there used to be a 
"Giant Food Department Store" near the Uptown Theatre? 

Calendar 

Wednesday September 6, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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